
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th September 2002 
 
 
 
 
Ms Kanwaljit Kaur 
General Manager 
Regulatory Affairs-Gas 
Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission 
PO Box 1199 
DICKSON   ACT   2602 
 
E-mail: kanwaljit.kaur@accc.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Kaur 
 
 

ACCC Draft Decision: GasNet 
 
I attach the submission from AMCOR and PaperlinX regarding the ACCC’s 
draft decision on GasNet Australia’s proposed access arrangement for the gas 
transmission system in Victoria. We understand that additional information on 
opex from GasNet may be added to the ACCC website shortly. We will be 
responding to this after review.  
 
We wish to formally request the Commission to convene a public conference 
so that may key aspects of the draft decision, which we consider are opaque 
and lack explanation, can be debated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Dobney 


